
From: Bohman, Tina  
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 11:10 AM 
To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: Stop signs/Colchester  

 

Bob 

Met with a board member from Stonegate asking about stop signs on both ends of Colchester at 

Havenshire. They are only east bound at those 2 intersections. I personally like your opinion 

about removing them as these are NOT problem intersections. The 3 other intersections are not 

signed. I will follow up with HOA once I hear from you. 

Thanks 

 
Alderman Kristina Bohman 

Cell 708-846-9049 

Office 630-256-3020 

Tbohman@aurora-il.org 

Customer Service 630-256-4636 

Sent from my IPhone 
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